
A useful resource for looking at ways to stay safe on the internet:



https://www.childnet.com/resources/smartie-the-penguin/

The children have been very busy at 
Little Bear Cubs this month. 
They have been learning all about 
Chinese New Year and have even 
designed a life-size dragon.  
We are very proud of their teamwork to 
create this wonderful piece of art. 
They had lots of fun trying to use 
chopsticks to eat our Chinese feast.

Chinese New Year 

Our Half Term Club

For those of you who would like to
attend our Half Term club we have lots
of fun activities planned.
Spaces are limited but we will offer first
refusal to our Little Bear Cubs. Please let
us know as soon as possible if you would
like a space. More details can be found
on our leaflets or by speaking to the
team.

Parent Support on Safeguarding 

Key Dates
Half term holiday 

Monday 13th – Friday 17th
February 2023
Start of Term

20th February 2023



January 2023 

Wrap up warm:
As the weather is very cold at the moment, we would like to ask everyone to ensure their 
children bring in some gloves and a hat to stay warm when playing in the garden.

NEWSLETTER 


